
 

 

SPECIAL COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE      MARCH 4, 2002 
 
 

2002 CAPITAL BUDGET SUBMISSION 
 (BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING OF DECEMBER 19, 2001) 
 

The Budget Sub-Committee recommends: 
 
That the following recommendation contained in the additional report of the Commissioner of 
Corporate Services/Treasurer, dated December 19, 2001, be approved: 

 
�That the following 2002 Capital budget report be received for information purposes.� 

 
 Background � Analysis and Options 
  

At the Budget-Sub-Committee meeting of December 19, 2001, the Commissioner of Corporate 
Services/Treasurer provided an additional report containing information regarding the 2002 
Capital budget for the sub-Committee�s information. 

 
 Conclusion 
 

The Budget Sub-Committee requests that the additional report of the Commissioner of Corporate 
Services/Treasurer, be received for information. 
 

 Attachment (Not Attached � a copy is available in the office of the City Clerk) 
 
 Additional report of the Commissioner of Corporate Services/Treasurer. 

Report prepared by: 

R. Magnifico 
Assistant City Clerk 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
 
Councillor Bernie Di Vona 
Chair 
Budget Sub-Committee 
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